



News

John Weedon Re-Elected to the Jacksonville Bar Association Board of Governors

May 6, 2024

The law firm of Hinshaw & Culbertson LLP is pleased to announce that Hinshaw partner John Weedon has been re-elected to serve on the Jacksonville Bar Association (JBA) Board of Governors for the 2024-2025 term.

The Board of Governors includes seven attorneys, who were officially elected at the JBA's annual meeting on May 1, 2024. Weedon said he is excited to once again support the Bar's mission and give back to the community in the coming year.

Weedon focuses his practice on defending clients in various sectors, including personal injury, negligent security, automobile accidents, premises liability, medical malpractice, nursing home abuse and neglect, construction litigation, and product liability. He has served on the JBA Board of Governors since 2021 and previously served on the JBA Young Lawyers Section Board of Governors from 2015 to 2019.

Attorneys

John K. Weedon

Offices

Ft. Lauderdale